
 
 

 

  
              

        
       

    
      

      
  

 

 
 

 
 

  
  

 
  

 
 

 
 

From:  highlandspacnc   > 
Sent:  Tuesday,  August 6, 2019 2:40 PM  
To:  ATR-LitIII-Information (ATR) <ATR.LitIII.Information@ATR.USDOJ.gov>  
Subject:  Anti Trust Consent  Decrees  

To whomever can help, 
Any change to the Anti-Trust Consent Decrees would be 

devasting to the performing arts centers across the country. The 
additional fees would be crippling, but for BMI & ASCAP to be able to 
decide what venue would be allowed to present concerts or what 
performers a venue would be able to presentwould be disastrous. 
Please do not eliminate the Anti-Trust Consent Decrees. 
Thank you, 
Mary Adair Trumbly 

Mary Adair Trumbly 
Executive Director 
Martin Lipscomb Performing Arts Center 
PO Box 296 
507 Chestnut Street 
Highlands NC 28741 
www.highlandspac.org 
828.526.9047 

www.highlandspac.org



